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28th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
THE CHAT – PARENTAL ENGAGEMENT SURVEY (NHS) 
 
There is a new programme for parents/carers (sponsored by the NHS) called ‘The Chat’, which we have 
recently become aware of.  Details can be found here:  https://thechat.scot 
 
Colleagues from ‘The Chat’ are currently undertaking a national parental engagement survey which can also 
be accessed from the link above, and they are looking for your feedback to help improve and shape the 
services to this programme going forwards. 
 
Survey - *closes Monday 3rd June 2024 
How do you help your child find their way in the world?  
To manage friendships and relationships, being online, or complicated things like consent?  
The Chat national survey for parents and carers is now open: https://thechat.scot 
 
Please feel free to complete individually.  All responses are welcomed, and anonymous. 

 

Thanks, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Barry Drennan 
Head Teacher 
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